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The charity performed well during year ending February 2017. 

Investments performed better than expected in spite of the 

uncertainty surrounding the economy after Brexit and the predicted 

‘doom and gloom’. We lost two of our beneficiaries during the 

course of the year and gained a new one. We have others to consider 

for the 2017 distribution. This year we distributed £960.00.  

 

Again two allotment tenants gave up their plots but these have now 

been re-let and we still have three vacant plots. 

 

The total value of our investments increased again. The combined 

value at December 2016 was £87,342.75 against the purchase price 

of £48,500.00. A gain in value of £38,842.75 and also an increase of 

£9,838.66 on last year’s figure. 
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